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PERMANENT MissioN OF THE RepuBLIC OF MAuRMUS To THE UNITED NATIONS

MissioN PErMANENTE DE LA RepusL@UE DE MAURICE AUPRES DEes NATIONS UNIES

No: 107851/09

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Mauritius to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations and with
reference 1o the Note No. DESA-09/0314 dated 6 March 2009 has the honour to
inform that the Government of Mauritius is in favour of convening a high-level
event on Sustainable Development in 2012, especially to ensure the adoption of a
new developrent model that would depart from the current unsustainable one, and
to discuss on the mode of review of the implementation of the outcornes and the
functioning of the UN Comrmnission on Sustainable Development.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Mauritius to the United Nations
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations
the assurances of its highest considerations. o
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